
Those of you who made it last Sunday to the
afternoon of “bushcraft” at Barn Elms got to enjoy a
really lovely occasion. The sun shone, dens got
constructed, fire was made and best of all – the
marshmallows got toasted. Children and grownups
all seemed to appreciate the chance to see each
other after a long absence and just relax in the open
air. It was an afternoon of simple pleasures and great
delight. Big thanks to Gary Wallis for orchestrating
the event. 

There was definitely a desire to organise another,
future, outside get-together, perhaps a picnic in the
park, later in the summer. We also hope to offer two
dates for Sunday School to meet on Sunday morning,
once in May and once in June. As soon as we have
detail we will publicise. Reminder: families are
welcome to attend Sunday Service even while we
cannot provide Sunday School. There are activity
sheets provided and it is always lovely to have young
people with us during worship.

In the meantime, I hope school is going well and that
you can enjoy a fun and relaxing Bank Holiday
weekend.

Take care,
Angus & the Sunday School Team
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O taste and see that the Lord is good; happy are those who take
refuge in him. Psalm 34:8

 


